
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, MAY 14, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ONE WEEK AGO TODAY OUR BUS TRIP TO THE WISCONSIN DELLS CONCLUDED AS WE 

MADE OUR WAY HOME FOLLOWING THE FOURTH AND FINAL CONCERT SATURDAY 

MORNING. JUST YESTERDAY I RECEIVED THIS THANK YOU CARD FROM A LISTENER WHO 

TRAVELED ON MY BUS. 

DEAR MIKE & NANCY. THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR EVERYTHING YOU DID FOR US ON THE 

WISCONSIN DELLS TRIP. THE BUS RIDE WAS GREAT AND WE HAD THE BEST SEATS AT THE 

CONCERT.  THANK YOU. 

OVER THE PAST SEVERAL YEARS I HAVE BEEN ABLE TO BUILD A GREAT RELATIONSHIP 

WITH THE MANAGEMENT OF THE ORGANIZATION THAT PUTS ON THESE CONCERTS IN IN 

BRANSON AND THE DELLS. EACH YEAR THEY ARE ABLE TO IMPROVE OUR SEATING AS 

OTHERS DON’T RENEW THEIR SEATS. AND, BY THE WAY, WE GET ARTIST CIRCLE SEATS 

FOR THESE CONCERTS. SPEAKING OF THEIR MANAGEMENT, I ACTUALLY HAD THE 

OWNER OF IMC COME OVER TO OUR BOOTH AT THE DELLS AND THANK ME FOR HELPING 

TO PROMOTE THEIR EVENT.  

AT THIS POINT, NO OTHER CONCERTS ARE SCHEDULED FOR THIS YEAR BUT THAT IS NOT 

TO SAY WE WON’T HAVE ANY MORE. CHECK OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG/BUS TOURS FOR 

UPDATES. 

WE LOVE HEARING FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


